
 

 

   
MINN-DAK CHAPTER 

 
Meeting Minutes 

Date: April 24, 2013 
 
 
Attendees:  Abbi Palsma, Laurie Simonson, Renee Moelders, Sheila Denny-Andrews, Lynn Robinson, Pat 
Shepard, Dale Pust, Chris Schroers, Wendy Solinger, Jan Rogers, JoAnne Scherber, Melinda Busse 
 
 
President Report: - Chris Schroers 

 Nothing to report 
 
 
Vice President Report: - Renee Moelders 

 The May meeting will be held at      .  The topic is  
 The salary survey went out yesterday.  Responses are due by Friday, May 3. 

 
Secretary Report:  - Sheila Denny-Andrews 

 Nothing to Report  
      
Treasurer Report: – Dale Pust 

 The current cash balance is $3,562 
 We are sponsoring a half break at the annual conference in Detroit at a cost of $875 

 
National: - Laurie Simonson 

 National is hard at work getting ready for the 2013 National Practice Management Conference being 
held June 18-21 in Detroit. 
 

Other:  
 Stephanie from the MN Society of CPAs announced that the Firm Administrator’s Appreciation Lunch 

will be held May 1 at the Minneapolis Golf Club.  Invitations have been sent. 
 Stephanie also requested that we get the word out that the MNCPA is looking for nominations for the 

Public Service Award.  The document they need completed for nominating a candidate is attached. 
 
Program:  Theresa Lyons from The Lyons Group presented “Increasing Communication Effectiveness 
through Nonverbal Choices”.  A pdf copy of the presentation is attached. 
 
Next Month’s Meeting: 
 Due to a scheduling conflict at the MNCPA offices, next month’s meeting on May 22 will be held at the offices 
of Boeckermann Grafstrom Mayer CPAs, 4470 W 78th Circle, Suite 200, Bloomington. 
 
Topic for May:  Recruiting Update, presented by Lauri Dahlberg of Eide Bailly 


